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Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Revelation 21:1-4 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship in Song 

Sharing of Favorite Scripture Passages 

 and Devotional Readings 
 

Hymn # 543 “When the Roll Is Called Up Yonder” 

Offering 

Special Music -  Elsie and Seth Malone  
 

 

Message – Sojourners in the Land 

Hymn # 549 “Face to Face”  

Benediction 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

*Children’s Church –AFTER this song, children are 
dismissed for Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery and 
toddler rooms are open throughout worship.   

Tuesday Morning Prayer  Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to a time 
of prayer, in the church library. Giving thanks and praying for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our communities, nation and worldwide. 
 

TUESDAY! Youth Group!  Teens, 7th grade and up, are invited 6:30-
8:30 p.m.  Tuesday evenings for dinner, studying God’s Word, worship and 
games!  Teens growing in their faith and reaching others in our community. 
 

 

Annual Business Meeting January 10th at 7 p.m. 
For all church members!  Yes, the Annual Meeting is on a  
Tuesday! Discussing and voting on reports, financials, building and 
missions for 2023. All members are encouraged to come! 

 
 
 

               Keepers of TRUE Faith 
 

Children from Pre-K through 6th grade are welcome to join 
in the fun 6:30 – 8 PM Wednesday evenings! Games, 
friends, Bible lessons and crafts!    The first part of the year 
will be focusing on Galatians 5:22-23: “But the fruit of the 
Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness,  
     faithfulness,     gentleness and self-control.  Against  
          such things there is no law”   
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday School for All!    Everyone invited! 9:30 a.m. Sunday 
mornings. Children’s classes are downstairs, Teens are in the loft, Young 
Adults are in the Fellowship Hall and Adults are in the Sanctuary.   
 

Children’s Church and Nursery!  We have devoted group of 
volunteers on a rotating schedule, teaching Children’s Church and staffing the 
Nursery. Some plan lessons for Children’s Church, Sunday School AND 
Keepers, but would like to be able to attend Worship Services more often!   
 

Volunteers are always teamed up, which requires more people.  One 
person teaches, the other helps.  If you would like help with Children’s’ 
Church or in the Nursery, please let someone from the list below know: 
 

Kasey Hall (603) 970-1517, Amber Malone (603) 731-0532 or 
Ginny Weeks (603) 781-8028 

Touching Lives with Scripture 
 



Live stream or watch previous sermons online at 
truememorial.org 

Daily bread, a daily devotional, and other reading material are 
on the table in the foyer for you to enjoy or pass along.  

The Daily Bread also has verses to read each day to  
“Read thru the Bible in a year”  

 

Updating Information   We send out e-mails for urgent prayer requests, 

and the occasional cancelation.  The e-mail address we use is the one in the 
Church Directory. Make sure your current email, along with all other 
information, is correct in the Church Directory.  Blue forms are on the table 
in the foyer to add or update your information.  Photos can be texted to 
Susan at (603) 767-5015 or emailed to secretary@truememorial.org. The 
Church Directory is online at InstantChurchDirectory.com and also on the 
table.  Ask Susan in the office for a printed photo directory.  The directories 
are used by new people trying to get to know each other, consider updating 
your photos!  If your child in the photo is now grown up with children of their 
own, it might be time!   
 

Offering Envelopes -Boxed envelopes have been delayed, there are 

temporary envelopes on the table in the foyer.  Sorry for any inconvenience.  
If you would like envelopes for 2023 please let Susan in the office know. Use 
envelopes if you would like a receipt at the end of the year and to designate 
where you would like monies to go: Missions, Current or Special Offering. 
 

To our dear church family: Sandy and I would like 
to express our heartfelt thanks and deepest 
gratitude for the generous and loving monetary 

gift that you shared with us at the Christmas Eve Service.  Thank you for 
being such a blessing and source of constant joy and encouragement to us.  
  

The Lord bless you all.  
 

 

Volunteers for January 15, 2023 
Children’s Church: Kasey Hall and Gail Malone        

Nursery: Dorothy Wiggin and Mary Allyson 
 

 
 

 

21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03866        
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From the Pastor 
 

mailto:secretary@truememorial.org

